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é DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Food and Drug Administration
Rockville MD 20857

February 2, 2005

Nancy L. Buc

Kate C. Beardsley

Buc & Beardsley

919 Eighteenth Street, N.-W.
Washington, D.C. 20006-5503

Re:  Request for Reconsideration of Complaint and Request for Correction to Federal Data
~ Quality Act Concerning “Consumer Campaign on Safe Use of OTC Pain Products”

Dear Ms. Buc and Ms. Beardsley:

Your request for reconsideration of complaint and request for correction pursuant to Section
515(a) of the Treasury and General Government Appropriations Act for Fiscal Year 2001,
Pub. L. No. 106-554, 114 Stat. 2763A-153 (2000) (the Federal Data Quality Act) concerning
the Food and Drug Administration’s (FDA’s) Consumer Campaign on Safe Use of OTC Pain
Products is still under review. While our goal is to respond within 60 days to such requests,
we are unable to do so in this case. We anticipate that a response providing the agency’s
views will be forwarded to you by April 4, 2005.

Thank you for your interest in the quality of information disseminated by FDA.

Sincerely,
i %a]uana D. Caldwell
Director

Office of Executive Secretariat

cc: B. Greenberg, DHHS




